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         13th November 2015 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We would like to invite you to our Lower School Christmas Nativity which is to be held in two 
sittings at The Vine Church (located on the School site) on Tuesday 15th December 2015 as 
follows: 

 
10.30am  Performance 1 for the following classes: 

Snowy Owl, Tawny Owl, Woodpecker, Robin, Badger, Rowan-Wren, Fox 
 
1.30pm Performance 2 for the following classes: 

Dormouse, Hedgehog, Sparrow, Rabbit, Otter, Roedeer, Kingfisher 
 
Please check your child’s class to see which time performance they are in. Parents are asked 
to be seated at least 10 minutes before the performance starts.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Peggy Murphy 
Head Teacher 
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